
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

Morgan City Police Department in partnership with 
Walgreens Pharmacy and the Louisiana Passenger Safety 

Task Force will be hosting a Child Safety Seat Inspection on 
Saturday, April 29, 2017, from 10:00 AM until 2:00 PM at the 

Walgreens Pharmacy located on Brashear Avenue  
in Morgan City.  

 
The Morgan City Police Department would like to encourage 
citizens with children in car seats to attend this event. If you 
wish to participate, we would like to request that you bring 
your car seat and child so that a proper fit can be ensured.  

 
If you have any questions regarding this event or seatbelt 
and car seat safety please contact the Morgan City Police 

Department, Monday - Friday from 8:00 AM - 4:00 PM. Thank 
you, and as always, Stay Safe! 

 

 
  

 
815 Brashear Avenue 
Morgan City, La 70380 


